Be the sunshine...

Join Helping Hands!

Hey, you! Do you like helping others and contributing to the community? Then join the Helping Hands club at Dulaney.



A huge gap exists between our generation and the elder generation. Help us to close the gap by getting closer to our community seniors and showing your caring feelings. The Helping Hands club is currently working on making cards with positive messages to send to nursing home residents.

Make a difference in the lives of senior citizens and earn service learning hours while you're at it! Just join our club and participate in our activities. If you have any questions, contact Ms. Regester at dregester@bcps.org or checkout the Instagram page at dhs.helping.hands. Meeting November 5th at 2pm.

https://meet.google.com/edu-fbzy-mqj